
Cosmetology Curricula Update: School Meetings 

Dear School Administrators, 

The Board would like to conduct two virtual meetings to present the proposed cosmetology curricula 

changes for your review and feedback. The meetings will be held at 1:00 PM on Monday, February 21st 

and Monday, March 28th. Please use the following link to RSVP: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/D8V878S  
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